
Fiona Hamilton 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

 Tuesday, July 2, 2019 10:13 PM 

Fiona Hamilton 

Cameras 

I fully support the installation of cameras at the community center and centennial park. I have felt for years that 
it is a simple solution to deter vandalism and help keep people feeling safe and secure. I would like to see them 
at all the parks. 
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Fiona Hamilton 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

Tuesday, July 2, 2019 2:39 PM 

Fiona Hamilton 

Video Surveillance 

Bravo! I commend the municipality for looking into these cameras. Too much vandalism occurs to our assets in 
this community. Staff and users need this added protection. 

Resident
Address
Telephone Number

Sent from my Bell Samsung device over Canada's largest network. 
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Fiona Hamilton 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

Email Address

Friday, June 28, 2019 2:48 PM 

Fiona Hamilton 

Video cameras 

Hi Fiona 

We live just above Centennial Park and over the years have seen the results of many acts of vandalism suffered in the 

park, including spray painting on the buildings and damage to the play equipment as well as to the splash pad sign and 

benches. Could it be something to consider to include and expand the video surveillance to also encompass those areas? 

This might just deter 'would be' vandals in the park as well. 

Thank-you for your consideration in this matter. 

Sincerely, 

Resident 

Sent from my iPad 
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Fiona Hamilton 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

Email Address

Monday, June 24, 2019 6:59 PM 

Fiona Hamilton 

Centennial Park cameras 

Gooday! We live at Address and we see a lot of weird things including damage done to different areas of the 
park-my Question would be why only at the pool? Also we are always being blocked in along with the fire 
hydrant,how do we request no parking signage? Yes it is in the drivers handbook but some people aren't 
respectful. Thanx Resident
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Fiona Hamilton 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

info@brocktonupdate.ca on behalf of email address

 Friday, June 21, 2019 1:36 PM 

Fiona Hamilton 

video surveillance 

Ms. Hamilton, I think the cameras are a great idea. Anything to cut down on the vandalism should be welcomed. 

Innocent people enjoying the facilities named will not object to being on camera. Excellent idea! 

0 rig in: https://www.brockton.ca/en/o u r-services/video-su rvei I lance-

ca meras.aspx?fbclid=lwAR15SXlmyUYwn RyRf3 lnvKado Tl 1S1AsSSM ri njvfYj0ub5oDOCp 7L-h Mqw 

-------------------------

This email was sent to you by address through https://www.brockton.ca. 
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Fiona Hamilton 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

Email Address

Friday, June 21, 2019 1:15 PM 

Fiona Hamilton 

Video Camera Installations 

As a citizen of Brockton, I think this is an excellent idea! Sadly, in this world we live in today these safety measures seem 

necessary, however, so be it! 

I see it as an investment for protection. 

Resident

Address

Walkerton, Ontario 

NOG 2VO 

G Virus-free. www.avg.com 
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Fiona Hamilton 

From: 

Sent: 

To: 

Subject: 

Email Address

 Friday, June 21, 2019 12:44 PM 

Fiona Hamilton 

Video cameras 

You should put cameras out at the cardboard recycling area. Alot of people dump all kinds of stuff there. 
There are people that go into clothing bins and pull out cloths and dont put back either. 
Get Outlook for Android
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